



Mr Rod Jones
Head Coach (Cricket Academy)
Email: rod.jones@ellesmere.com

7th September 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Private Cricket Coaching Michaelmas Term 2018

The Ellesmere College Cricket Academy will be offering lessons to students of all abilities who wish to improve their cricket. The coaching will be run by Rod Jones ECB Level III Head Coach and Eve Jones, Lancashire Women's County Captain, ECB Level II Coach.

Private coaching sessions are arranged during the day, early morning or evening also using PE slots within the timetable. They may be delivered on a rotational basis during the academic day if no other time is available. Each session of 30 minutes will be charged as follows:

Individual lesson £16 Shared lesson (two people) £10

More than one session can be booked. Occasionally, due to excessive demand, it is necessary to place pupils into small groups of three or four in which case the charge will be adjusted accordingly. Private cricket coaching is an arrangement between the coach and the parent(s), though we have reached an agreement with the College that the charges can be applied to the pupil's termly account for the ease of collection. To withdraw from lessons please give notice (one full term) in writing to Rod Jones, Head Coach. This should be done at the beginning of the term prior to withdrawal. Please note that we will not charge for lessons missed due to a College commitment; however a charge will be made for any other reason.

Kind regards,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com